

Shihan Patrick Hussey Tenkara Karate-Do 27 Jumel Place Saratoga Springs, NY 12866

February 19, 2010

Dear Shihan,

Thank you for joining us for Winter Women's Weekend 2010. It was great to have you and I know the women who attended your seminar appreciated your time as much as I did. This year we had a good turn out for our winter weekend and next year we are hoping to have an even better one.

Camp Chingachgook would like to Thank you again for donating your time and services to hold a Self Defense Seminar here at our Winter Women's Weekend 2010 equaling a value of \$450.00. This was a new class we offered and were glad it was attended.

It was so great to have you and your group here. Thank you again and I look forward to working with you again in the future.

Sincerely,

Nicole Weekends and Retreats Coordinator